
                
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear parents and caregivers 
 
Welcome to the start of the 2017 school year.  This year promises to be full of exciting new 
opportunities and possibilities for your child in Catholic Education.  
 
If you are new to our system, I would like to extend a very warm welcome to you and your 
family.  I am delighted that you have chosen to join the Catholic Education Western Australia 
system, which provides a faith-based education and inspires a passion for learning and 
discovery for more than 75,000 students in 163 school communities right across the State.  
 
You are joining Catholic Education at an exciting time of system success, growth and 
transformation.  
 
In 2016, one of the many encouraging indicators of the success of our system was the WACE 
achievement of our Year 12s.  Approximately 96 percent of CEWA students achieved a 
WACE, above the total State average, while CEWA students improved their Median ATAR 
again to 81.95, and were awarded a total of 3,178 VET Certificate 2 or higher. 
 
In the past four years, our system has grown with the opening of seven new schools and 
colleges.  Early Years Learning and Care is a key focus for us moving forward in 2017 as we 
seek to offer exceptional learning experiences for children in a vital period of their 
development, while meeting the needs of today’s families. 
 
This year we aim to reimagine collaborative learning at every school across our system by 
implementing our digital transformation initiative, LEADing Lights.  LEADing Lights is a single 
digital eco-system, designed to equip students with the 21st century technologies and deep 
learning skills that will best prepare them for the future.  Much work is underway in this space 
to ensure that this initiative supports world-class learning and development experiences for 
both students and staff. 
 
Catholic schools rely on the contribution of parish, staff, students and parents working in 
partnership to sustain their vibrancy, educational excellence, and faith life.  With your support 
and involvement in your child’s learning, the efforts of our dedicated staff and Principals, we 
will ensure that our Catholic schools help your child reach toward their God-given potential.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and I wish you all the best for the year ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Tim McDonald  
Executive Director, Catholic Education Western Australia 


